
Hi my name is Richard Peterkin.  

I am a 4th generation farmer and along with my brother and father we operate Meadow farms Pty 
Ltd in the lockyer valley Qld.  

My email is to state that I object to the discounting of milk from Coles that will eventually drive the 
farm gate price of milk down making dairy farming an unviable industry. We as a family are very 

concerned about what implications this will have to our livelihood.  

 
Kind regards,  

Richard.  

 


